
 
 

 
 
 

 

 Notice of Hearing  
 

 
June 20, 2017 Ref. 2017-H-103 
            
The Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC) will hold a hearing in the next few weeks  
to consider Best Theratronics Ltd. (BTL) proposed revised financial guarantee for the 
decommissioning of its facility. Pursuant to section 25 of the Nuclear Safety and Control Act  
and in accordance with the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission Rules of Procedure, CNSC 
staff recommends that the Commission, on its own motion, amend licence condition 1.3 of 
BTL’s operating licence, to change the deadline to have a financial guarantee for 
decommissioning in place. CNSC staff also recommends that the Commission approve  
BTL’s proposed financial guarantee. 
 
The Commission will consider CNSC staff’s written submission on this matter. BTL was 
provided with an opportunity to be heard on this proposed licence amendment, but has informed 
the Commission that it did not wish to take advantage of this opportunity. 
 
Following the deliberations and decision of the Commission on this matter, a record of decision 
will be published on the CNSC website and made available to the public on request. 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact:  
 
Tribunal Officer, Secretariat  
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission  
280 Slater Street, P.O. Box 1046, Station B 
Ottawa, ON  K1P 5S9 
Tel.: 613-947-8300 or 1-800-668-5284  
Fax: 613-995-5086 
Email: cnsc.interventions.ccsn@canada.ca 
 
 
 

mailto:cnsc.interventions.ccsn@canada.ca

